
Langer Energy Consulting 
4995 Ponce de Leon Boulevard 

Coral Gables, Florida 33146 

Jack Langer 
President & Chief Executive OfSlcer 

(305) 669-9053 Phone 
(305) 446-2393 F ~ x  

October 8, 1996 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0868 

RE: DOCKET NO. 960725-GU 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

Our company is interested in the above described docket re: unbundling of natural gas 
services. Please have this letter serve as our notice t o  intervene in this matter and 
also of  our intention t o  attend the workshop scheduled for October 21 and 22, 1996. 

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please feel free t o  contact me at 
your convenience. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 


